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CELEBRATING THE 2024 PARIS OLYMPIC GAMES
Friday was a fantastic day as our College community celebrated the start of the 2024
Paris Olympic Games. The Green and Gold mufti-day fundraiser brought everyone together,
with students and staff showing their support for our athletes by wearing our supporter colours. 
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The fundraiser was a success, with all funds going to our Compassion children. 

We encourage everyone in our College community to watch and support our athletes. Let's cheer
them on throughout the coming weeks and celebrate their achievements on the world stage. 
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